
From: Gilbert, Brian 
Sent: 12/11/2021 11:39:51 AM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: DA2021/1338 - Support 

Hello, 
I would like to provide support for DA2021/1338 at lot 150 DP1003518 (plus several other lots). 
I am a member of Bayview Golf Club so am an obvious supporter of the proposal, however I believe there are 
general community benefits for the improved drainage — it will mean the course will be open to members and 
the public a lot more often....this drainage is particularly important as we seem to be experiencing more heavy 
rain events. 
Regards, 
Brian Gilbert 
9/147-149 Darley Street West, 
Mona Vale 
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